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Kapalua Shuttle 

Service Modifications Effective January 1, 2016 
 

Aloha, 

 

As of January 1, 2016 the Kapalua Shuttle will be modifying its hours and area of operation in order to 

better serve the needs of our Kapalua Resort residents and guests. 

 

Hours of operation:  

 

7:00 AM to 11:00 PM with last call for service at 10:45 PM. 

 

Area of operation:   

 

Shuttle service will no longer be provided to the Kapalua/West Maui Airport and the Maunalei 

Arboretum.  Service will continue to be provided to all businesses and residences within the Kapalua 

Resort.   

 

Hikers wishing to visit the Maunalei Arboretum will still be able to access it from the Mahana Ridge Trail 

from the Kapalua Village Center or D.T. Flemings Beach.  Please note, this is a strenuous 17 mile hike 

round-trip, so hikers should be advised to dress appropriately, carry adequate water and nutrition, and 

be mindful of hazardous weather conditions.  No return transportation from the trailhead above 

Plantation Estates and Honolua Ridge will be provided.  No private vehicles are permitted to drive to the 

trailhead as the roadway is private property with no public access allowed.   

 

Residents and guests in need of transportation to and from the Kapalua/West Maui Airport should 

contact a private transportation provider or taxi company. 

 

The Kapalua Shuttle can be reached at 808-665-9110. 

 

Any questions or concerns regarding the change in services can be directed to Kapalua Resort 

Association at 808-665-3747. 

 

Mahalo, 

 

Paul Brown 

Association Director 

 


